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THE PRIME MINISTER 30 January 1984

0
I was most grateful for the letter of invitation to visit

Portugal which Dr. Jaime Gama gave to me when he came here last

September. I am delighted to hear from our Ambassador that the


dates of 17-19 April which I proposed are acceptable to you.

It will be a gre at pleasure for me to visit Portugal, a

country with which we in the United Kingdom have had such a long

and happy association as allies and friends. I am greatly


looking forward to my visit.

His Excellency Dr. Mario Soares


